
The Matawan Borough Construction, Zoning and Property 
Maintenance Departments have moved! 
 
Starting Monday, April 4, 2022, we will be located at the Aberdeen    
             
Township Municipal Building, One Aberdeen Square, Aberdeen, NJ.   
 

All permit applications and inquiries will now be directed to this 
location.  
 
Starting April 1, 2022, Matawan Borough moved forward with a 
regionalization of our construction, zoning, and property 
maintenance departments.    
 

Through a shared service agreement with Aberdeen,  
Matawan residents will have increased access and responsiveness   
with these services now available to them full-time. 
 
Office hours:   8:30am – 4:30pm 
                          Monday through Friday 
 
All Construction inquiries to (732) 583-4200 ext.122 
 
All Zoning inquiries to (732) 583-4200 ext.120 
 
All Property Maintenance inquiries to (732) 583-4200 ext.196 
 


